## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Roxanne Lind

**Sent:** May 23, 2020 4:49 PM

To: Bryant, Shellie Cc: 'MaryJo Devine'

Subject: Submit letters and request to speak to an existing item

## Hi Shellie,

I hope you are managing well in this challenging Covid-19 time.

I live on Spadina Crescent and would like to request a few minutes to speak to Council on Monday regarding the existing item Vehicle Noise -May 2020 (File CK-375-2).

This has been an issue for the concerned residents along Spadina Cres. E. for many years now. I would like to represent this group by asking that this urgent, ongoing, escalating issue NOT be deferred until 2022-23.

My second question involves letters that some Spadina residents have written and given to me for submission. How should I go about submitting them? Would it be okay if I just send a scan of each letter to you?

Thanks so much for any help and advice you can give.

Take care, stay safe,

Roxanne

## Roxanne Lind

Spadina Crescent East

Sent from my very smart phone.